
Ashchurch Primary Presents 
 

“Charlie & The Chocolate Factory” 

 

Wednesday 4th December at 2pm & 

Thursday 5th December at 6pm 
 

Tickets £4 each 
 
This year, the whole school, Reception to Year 6, are putting on the 
show, ‘Charlie & The Chocolate Factory’.   
 
Due to space in the hall, ticket sales are limited to 2 per family for the 
Wednesday afternoon performance plus 2 per family for the Thursday 
evening performance.   
 
Tickets are priced at £4 each and will go on sale at 6pm on Thursday 
21st November.  Tickets for our Christmas shows always sell out quickly 
so we would advise getting yours early.  Please take care to order the 
correct number of tickets for the correct show as it is difficult for us to 
amend them once purchased.  We make no profit from ticket sales.  The 
money raised is used for the hire of the stage.  Please note that we do 
not issue an actual ticket.  We will have a list of tickets sold on the door 
and will check people off on arrival. 
 
In the unlikely event that any tickets are not sold, we will release them 
on general sale to anyone who wants more on Monday 2nd December on 
a first-come, first-served basis.    
 

The children are already working hard on learning their lines & songs 
and we can’t wait to see them take to the stage! 
 
 
   
 

 

 

 


